Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year in Maricopa Unified School District! We are excited to start a wonderful year with all of our students. Please review this with your child. This handbook is a wonderful tool to utilize throughout the school year. You can also find more detailed information on our district website at www.musd20.org.

Thank you for choosing Maricopa Unified for your child's education. We look forward to your partnership in education.

Sincerely, **Dr. Tracey Lopeman**Superintendent
Maricopa Unified School District

